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Dear Sir, I would like to express my opinion on the lack of a good rail service 
between Bathurst and Sydney, at the moment we dont have a service that 
would take us to Sydney in the morning and return as in the evening, this 
makes it very difficult to access Doctors and other services we dont have 
here in the country. 
As a pensioner life is difficult enough, it would be nice to be able to have a 
social day in the city and return the same day. NSW is more than Sydney 
Canberra and Wollongong,  
WE NEED A DECENT RAIL SERVICE PLEASE. 
Yours Sincerely Kay Gibbs 




